Statement on Right to Privacy and Review

In accordance with the Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA), all students have
the right to review their official college records, to request amendment to these records, to
restrict their names from certain reports, to file with the U.S. Department of Education
appropriate FERPA complaints, and to obtain Jefferson College’s FERPA policy statement in
the Jefferson College Student Handbook.

Inquiries regarding the Act of 1974 should be directed to the Office of Enroliment Services.
Jefferson College may make available to the public this directory information: name, address,
telephone number, date of birth, Jefferson College e-mail address, dates of attendance at
Jefferson College, full or part-time enrollment status, major area of study, participation in
officially recognized sports, degrees or certificates awarded, awards received, photograph, and
the most recent prior school attended.

Additionally, students are included in graduation lists, dean’s lists, and enrollment lists to the
military. If the student objects to the release of directory information, the student should contact
the Office of Enrollment Services before beginning classes. New and returning students are
advised that the social security number is voluntarily disclosed to Jefferson College and is
maintained as confidential information.
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